Bene Koytara Goyterey Those who work for God's Kingdom (translated from Zarma)











Dear friends

What a year it has been! This past year has certainly reminded us of the fact that though we can plan, we can never control "life" and our plans may have to be changed. This potentially disturbs our joy, our peace, our sense of well-being.

We don't know what the year has been like for you. Our year certainly was different than we had imagined and planned (and only partially because of COVID 19). Thankfully, we know that our God and Father is so much greater than our circumstances. He is the one who is sovereign!

In the light of His sovereignty we continue to find joy and peace for our daily life despite the challenges. As we celebrate once again the incarnation of the One who is Sovereign, our prayer for you is that you may experience His joy and peace during this season and into the year 2021!

With our love, Blaise, Jeannette, Caleb and Phoebé









BP 10469 JEMED Niamey Niger

Blaise, Jeannette, Caleb and Phoebé Gaïtou

or 96 283 331 Email: jemmaradi@gmail.com or jeannettegaitou@gmail.com

Teleophone: [00 227] 46 257 222

Read more about our projects

Want to help us finance the projects? You can transfer money by bank:

Stichting Niger Zending
Iban: NL07RAB00361834179
BIC: RABONL2U

or <u>use our donate-button</u> at our <u>website</u> (www.nigerzending.eu)

Donate

Stichting Niger Zending Dordogne II 3831 EJ Leusden the Netherlands

Email: nigerzending@gmail.com













This email has been sent to {{email}}. • If you no longer want to receive this newsletter,

you can <u>unsubscribe here</u>. • You can also <u>view and edit your subscription</u>. • Please add <u>nigerzending@gmail.com</u> to your address book to ensure our emails continue to reach

